From: PublicRecords

To: Nathan Wessler
Subject: FDLE ESST Harris NDA (FDLE Docket No. PRR 2014-699)
Date: Thursday, March 27, 2014 3:55:56 PM

Dear Mr. Wessler:

RE: Public Records Request Response, FDLE Docket No. PRR 2014-699
FDLE ESST Harris NDA

We are continuing to process your public records request, FDLE docket number PRR
2014-699. The attached document was disclosed today, and is being provided as an
ongoing response to your public records request. There are two copies of the non-
disclosure agreement with Harris. The first copy was scanned and e-mailed from the
Tampa office, so it's easier to read. The second copy was faxed from Tampa so it's not as
clean. The only difference is the date/time stamp at the bottom of the faxed copy. Portions
exempt from public disclosure pursuant to the following have been deleted.

FS 119.071(2)(d) Any information revealing surveillance techniques or procedures or
personnel.

If you have any questions concerning your request, please contact us at (850) 410-7676.
Sincerely,

Office of General Counsel
2331 Phillips Road
Tallahassee, FL 32308

(850) 410-7676
PublicRecords@fdle.state.fl.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - The information contained in this e-mail transmission from the Florida
Department of Law Enforcement is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL. It is intended for the sole use of the
person (s) or entity named. If you are not the intended recipient of this transmission, the dissemination,
distribution, copying, or other use of this information may constitute a violation of 8119, F. S. and is
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